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Dear Parents/Carers 

YEAR 6 – STAFFING UPDATE 

As you will know from the full teaching staff list issued in Term 6, two of our fantastic 

Year 6 teachers have been on maternity leave. 

 

We are delighted to advise you that Mrs Rocchio and Mrs Morgan are due to return to 

work at the start of Term 3.  Many of you will already know both teachers; Mrs 

Rocchio, Assistant Head, led Year 6 before her maternity leave began and Mrs Morgan 

is an experienced teacher who has worked at all 3 schools in our trust.  Mrs Rocchio 

and Mrs Morgan will teach class 6R on a full-time job share basis.  Mrs Rocchio will 

teach on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday and Mrs Morgan Wednesday, Thursday and 

Friday. 

 

From January, Mr Revell, who is currently teaching class 6R, will teach class 6S on a 

Monday and class 6C on a Friday.  For the remainder of the week, he will carry out his 

Deputy Head duties.   

 

Mrs Shears, who has been teaching class 6S on a Monday, will return to her primary 

role as Director of Curriculum & Standards. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the Year 6 team for their flexibility 

and for ensuring that the children have had the best start possible to their Year 6 

journey. 

 

If you have any queries or concerns, please do contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Sarah Moore 

CEO/Executive Headteacher 


